
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Eagle Rock Neighborhood Council 
Name: Jesse Saucedo 
Phone Number: 
Email: jesse.saucedo@ernc.la 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(16) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 02/02/2021 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 02/03/2021 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 20-1552 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The Eagle Rock Neighborhood Council supports this Motion, as homelessness is on the
rise across the City, and there is a severe shortfall in affordable housing inventory. We further
request that the City of Los Angeles provides neighborhood councils with an inventory of
government-owned properties within the neighborhood council boundaries for evaluation as
residential affordable housing units. 
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February 2, 2021 
 
Los Angeles City Council 
200 N. Spring St. 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 

RE: COMMUNITY IMPACT STATEMENT  (CF 20-1552) CALTRANS PARCELS / 710 
NORTH FREEWAY EXTENSION PROJECT / EL SERENO / TENANT HOUSING / 
UNHOUSED 

 
On February 2, 2021, a Brown Act noticed public meeting was held with a quorum of 16 board 
members present and that by a vote of 16 yes, and 0 no, the Eagle Rock Neighborhood Council 
(ERNC) adopted the following Community Impact Statement concerning CF 20-1552. 
 
This Motion (CF 20-1552) requests that the city evaluate the feasibility of leasing/purchasing 
Caltrans-owned properties along the defunct I-710 extension, negotiate leases for vacant units, 
house Angelenos therein within 15 days of certifying habitability (prioritizing El Sereno 
residents), and perform community outreach to find their best long-term uses outside of housing. 
 
The Eagle Rock Neighborhood Council supports this Motion, as homelessness is on the rise 
across the City, and there is a severe shortfall in affordable housing inventory. We further 
request that the City of Los Angeles provides neighborhood councils with an inventory of 
government-owned properties within the neighborhood council boundaries for evaluation as 
residential affordable housing units. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Jesse Saucedo 
 
Jesse Saucedo, President 
Eagle Rock Neighborhood Council (ERNC) 


